

- Building a global safety culture

Executive Director Guido Rasi European Medicines Agency Domenico Scarlattilaan 6 1083 HS Amsterdam NETHERLANDS

Dear Professor Rasi,

Many thanks for your letter EMA/308793/2020. I acknowledge receipt and confirm that we accept the modalities and conditions detailed in the letter for the continued transfer of data between the EMA and the UMC.

I look forward to a continuation of our productive collaboration in pharmacovigilance and scientific development for the benefit of patients globally.

With best regards,

Uppsala Monitoring Centre

Marie Lindquist
Director and CEO



